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Dear Walt: 

As an addendum to the other communique of 
the same date, this is to advise that you ~y soon 
be the recipient of a very handsome scale model of 
a king or emperor size radio - telescope. A letter 
from Grote Reber advises that he has written his 
bro~her, Schuyler C. Reber, in.Wheaton, Illinois, 
asking him to deliver this model to the Research 
Corporation office in Chicago. He notes that the 
model is rather delicate and should be handled 
carefully. Thereafter I hope that some feasible 
means of getting it to New York reasonably ~tact 

can be evolved. If you hear nothing from Schuyler
fairly soon, you might see if you could call him 
and find out what the story is. 

Again, best wishes. 

Sincerely yours, 

Charles H. Schauer 
CHS:hbw 

. ~ 


